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Thank you foryour kind letter enclosing the text
of the invitation sent to Bishop Muzorewa and the Patriotic Front
to attend the Constitutional Conference on September 10. As you
know, I shared with you and the others at Lusaka genuine pleasure
in the progress that we were able to make. All delegations there
felt that you had acted with courage and wisdom.
As you say, difficult days lie ahead but I for one feel
that there may be a better chance now than at any time in the past.
Please accept my very best wishes for a successful
outcome to the talks that are about to begin.

Yours sincerely,

Michael Manley

The Rt. Hon. Mrs. Margaret Thatcher,
Prime Minister,

10 Downing Street,

London




